
Secretary Mr Blair Comley PSM
Department of Health and Aged Care
GPO Box 9848
Canberra ACT 2601
Via email:

Dear Secretary Comley,

I am writing to you ahead of the Department of Health and Aged Care’s appearance before
the Community Affairs Committee at the upcoming Supplementary Budget Estimates.

To assist the Committee, I ask that you please come prepared to table an update to the
outline provided at Budget Estimates on the progress of recommendations contained
within the Royal Commission into Aged Care Quality and Safety Final Report.

Kind regards,

Senator Janet Rice
Australian Greens Senator for Victoria

https://www.aph.gov.au/-/media/Estimates/ca/bud2324/Health_and_Aged_Care/07_TabledDoc_DoHAC_UpdateRoyalCommissionRecommendations.pdf?la=en&hash=7A88CF70B8402554BB9DF9B54D8E77C2760691E9
https://www.aph.gov.au/-/media/Estimates/ca/bud2324/Health_and_Aged_Care/07_TabledDoc_DoHAC_UpdateRoyalCommissionRecommendations.pdf?la=en&hash=7A88CF70B8402554BB9DF9B54D8E77C2760691E9



